Grant for NANA-

EDA Grant for Planning New Jobs

Senator Mike Gravel has been
notified by the Economic Devel-
opment Administration  of a
$50,000 grant to the Northwest
Alaska  Native Association of
Kotzebue.

This grant will allow for the
organization of a plan to sti-
mulate economic growth and

create new jobs in Alaskas north-
west region.  The Native As-
sociation will provide $18,700
to complete the $68,700 project.

“I worked with the associa-
tion to secure these funds and
am pleased to learn that this
project will now be able to
proceed,” said Gravel.



